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Comments: Ladies and Gentlemen 

I vehemently oppose any and all further development at Grand Targhee Resort! Simply put, it has already

outgrown itself with excess traffic on Ski Hill Road. Teton Canyon must remain as wild and remote as is possible.

This appears to be a tactic for Mr. Gillette to exit his ownership and retire extremely comfortably. In fact he has

already moved out of this valley and is not a full time resident. Lightning Ridge and South Bowls need to remain

clean of lifts, lights, and free of equipment moving at any time day or night. How is it that Mr Gillett has skated his

obligations and made deals with the Forrest service to build a bike path past my home in Alta??

This is how we lose trust and faith in his proceedings and quite frankly the integrity of the Forrest Service.  

Stop this development and set priorities straight.

Thank you


